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Consul General Gina A. Jamoralin and members of the four teams proudly posed with 
their bright and spritely-colored uniforms for the camera. 
 
 
 

 
 
The teams were seriously engaged in the caterpillar-balloon relay. 



 
 
 The dizzying turn-around and-run relay. 
 
 

 
 
 A crispy and succulent ñlechonôô added flavor to the wide array of Filipino food served 
during the event. 
 
 
 


